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7 August 2024 

 
 
Severin Staalesen 
RE Future Pty Ltd 
 
severin.staalesen@refuture.com.au 
 
 
 

Dear Severin 

Re:  220565 – Brewster Wind Farm Planning Application Review  

This letter is to confirm that NGH has reviewed the planning report and planning application material for the 
proposed Brewster Wind Farm.  

We have reviewed the material against the provisions of the Pyrenees Planning Scheme, the requirements of 
the Planning and Environment Act 1987, and other relevant legislation in relation to the planning permit 
application. We have made recommendations to ReFuture for updates to the planning report and planning 
application, and generally support the outcomes of the assessment. 

If you have any questions, please contact me on 0439 787 575. 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Tim Doolan 

Technical Lead, Planning (Victoria) 

 

 

 


